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Dear MP name,
[bookmark: _Hlk110501926]Over 1.7 million homes use oil to provide heat & hot water, many in your constituency, yet Government plans to ban new oil boilers from 2026.
[bookmark: _Hlk110501698][bookmark: _Hlk110501760]Their alternative is an electric heat pump but Government figures show they typically cost over £10,000 and may need over £15,000 of home improvements depending on a home’s EPC.
Homes not on gas deserve a lower cost & less disruptive solution.
[bookmark: _Hlk70945644]One solution is HVO, a renewable liquid fuel cutting carbon emissions by nearly 90% without high cost & disruption – yet HVO for domestic heating has no government support, although already incentivised for planes & vehicles. 
Heating homes in a carbon neutral way is essential but must be affordable – Please support amendments to the Energy Bill from George Eustice, MP for Camborne & Redruth, when it returns to Parliament based on his Renewable Liquid Heating Fuel bill debated on Wed 11 January 2023 – see:
https://hansard.parliament.uk/Commons/2023-01-11/debates/5FDF0756-F5B2-441A-B2D2-80D5A0550E0A/RenewableLiquidHeatingFuel?highlight=renewable%20liquid%20heating%20fuel%20bill#contribution-9B8DDF22-A035-46A7-88F1-9F93BCEEF738. 
Please also make my views known to the most appropriate person in Government.
Yours sincerely,

Your name
